
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: July 11, 2008 11:15:11 AM PDT 
To: Derek Bartholomaus <derek@iigwest.com>, "James Underdown 
randi@randi.org" <jim@cfiwest.org> 
Subject: Any time now 
 
Derek, 
 
While I appreciate your rapid response and contribution to the issue of the Meier 
material and the crystal skulls - as I'm sure you appreciate my similarly rapid 
acknowledgement when and where it is due - I think it's now time for your 
response to the challenge to your "model UFO" premise in the hillside clip and to 
the 5,100 year-old man story. 
 
MH 


